

COMITE MARITIME INTERNATIONAL

PRESIDENT

20th April 2023

MLA Presidents

Dear MLA Presidents,

Re: President's Breakfast and Registration for Montreal Colloquium

First of all I hope you are all well and enjoying spring time! There are two very specific purposes to this letter.

The first is to remind you that on Friday 16th June 2023 you are all invited to the Presidents Breakfast in Montreal. I very much look forward to welcoming you all at 8 am at the Le Centre Sheraton.

The second purpose is to <u>ask you to remind your members to register for the Montreal Colloquium</u>. Our Canadian colleagues have been working very hard to put together a wonderful programme the first version of which you already have. We are now in the process of filling in all the additional details and will resend this shortly.

We are very keen to have a good idea of numbers as early as possible for logistic purposes and I would like to encourage you to encourage your members to register for this event as soon as possible. We are all very busy professionals and sometimes we need that extra nudge to get things moving. I am sure that your members will appreciate the reminder.

Best regards

Yours sincerely

Ann Fenech

President - CMI